
 

 

 

 

 

12 July 2023 

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Wednesday 19 July, Graham School will be holding a ‘Sports Day’. This year the 

event will be a full day of activities, challenges and sports events aimed at all year 

groups.  

 

The students will be encouraged to get involved in a range of activities across four 

different zones. The school start time will be 8.40am as usual, and students will finish 

school at 2.55pm. All students should arrive at school in their PE Kit including a t-shirt and 

jumper and either tracksuit bottoms, shorts or leggings; appropriate sports footwear 

must also be worn, as some activities require students to be wearing trainers.  Students 

will also need to dress appropriately for the weather, if it is raining then students will 

need a waterproof coat and if it is a sunny day, students will require sun cream, hats 

and a bottle that they can fill with water.  There will be adequate access to clean 

drinking water and a first aid area available on the day. 

 

Students will need to bring some money with them if they wish to purchase refreshments 

from the tuck shop. Vouchers for the tuck shop will also be issued to students for 

exceptional performances and displays of school values in specific activities.  

 

The activities on offer for your child to get involved in include: archery, human table 

football, golf, a climbing wall, clubbercise, table tennis, kickboxing, fitness, futsal, giant 

garden games, inflatable darts, tug ‘O’ war, egg and spoon race…to name just a few! 

 

Please rest assured, we will risk assess everything carefully with the health, safety and 

well-being of all students as our central priority. Due to the nature of the day, the school 

reserves the right to remove any student from an activity if their conduct is not deemed 

as appropriate. If you have any concerns, or you do not wish your child to be involved 

in any of the activities, please can you put this in writing and send it to the school office 

addressed to Mrs Toleman.  

 

We are really looking forward to the event and hope that your child enjoys the day 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs B Toleman 

 B Toleman 

Head of PE 

 

 

 

 


